
 

 

Eric K. Gillespie, LL.B. 

Direct Tel: 416.703.6362  

Email: egillespie@gillespielaw.ca 

 

March 31, 2015 

 

Delivered by Email and Courier 

 

Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319, Suite 2700  

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Fax: (416) 440-7656 

Email: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca  

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: EB-2014-0295 – Suncor Energy Products Inc. - Application for an Order under s. 41(9) of the 

Electricity Act, 1998 

 

We are the solicitors for the Town of Plympton-Wyoming (the “Town”), an intervenor in this matter.  On 

March 20, 2015 the Applicant sent a letter to the Board following the cancellation of the oral hearing 

scheduled for that day.  The Town has reviewed this letter and confirms the position communicated to 

the Board in its letter of March 20, 2015.  The Town does not intend to participate further in this 

Application. 

 

If there are any questions arising from this please do not hesitate to contact our office. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

ERIC K. GILLESPIE  

PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

 
Eric K. Gillespie 

EKG/ga 

 

cc Mr. Albert Engel, Counsel for Suncor Energy Products Inc. 
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